
  

 
 
               
                                                            

 
 

 

 

10th March 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Grand Opening of our new Early Years Play Area by The Mayor of Sevenoaks, Councillor Mrs Rachel 

Parry on Thursday 23rd March 

 

We are having a 'Grand Opening' of our new Early Years Play Area on Thursday 23rd of March at 2.30pm for 

refreshments and 3.00pm for the opening.  The Mayor of Sevenoaks will cut the ribbon. 

 

Our older pupils will hopefully have the chance to have a Question and Answer session with the Mayor before 

she joins our school parents / carers, governors, Pre-school families, Year 6 pupils and me, in the school hall for 

some light refreshments before the ceremony.  

 

Barton, Palmer, Moore and Cameron Class pupils will watch the ceremony at 3.00pm and Barton and any Pre-

school pupils who join us will then have their first ‘official’ play! 

 

I do hope some of you may be able to celebrate with us from 2.30pm for refreshments in the school hall and to 

meet the Mayor, in advance of the ceremony.  If so, please complete the form below by Monday 20th March to 

advise your attendance and any requirements that you may have: https://forms.gle/56Ua2ZKPqwCfvRMB9  

 

I look forward to seeing our current and future children playing in the new play area. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young       

Headteacher         
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